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To whom it may concern,

I feel very strongly that the TPC should be allowed to continue in its important role as an entirely independent
entity, and come to its decisions on sound environmental and socially acceptable bases.
I would like to request that the Review committee opens their report for public comment before presenting it to
the minister and in addition includes in  policy making recommendations a guarantee of complete independence
from Government influence to make its decisions
    Yours sincerely
       Jennifer and David Lathwell
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